
 

 

 
May 8, 2018 
ITEM 14.A.1 

 
 

INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:  Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 
DATE:  May 2, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: Request the Board consider naming the open field adjacent to the 

 Intergenerational Building, “Joe Wiggins Field.” 
 
FROM: Peter O’Bryan 

Commissioner, District 4 
 
 

No additional back-up. 
 
Thank you.   


